
House Transportation Committee – Chair 
Representative Susan McLain 
  
Dear Representative McLain, 
  
Thank you for your time considering this very important exemption piece of the long process we’ve 
been on for the safety improvement of the Aurora Airport. I believe we’ve been a very good neighbor 
since 1943 and that this will make us much better! 
  
Again thank you and please contact me with ANY questions. 
  
Bruce Erik Bennett 
President; Aurora Aviation, Inc 
22785 Airport Road NE 
Aurora KUAO Airport 
Aurora, Oregon  97002 
503-678-1217 phone 
503-678-1219 fax 
503-709-7383 mobile 
www.AuroraAviation.com 
Bruce@AuroraAviation.com 
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